
Oct. 09, 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

       On Wednesday, October 30, Mrs. Oquendo and Mrs. Aguilar’s World Citizenship Club 

students are invited to attend El Museo De Las Americas to attend an art/cultural workshop.  We 

feel that attending this workshop will be an amazing language, art, and cultural experience for 

our club members.  Here is the description of the focus of this museum:  “Museo has been working 

with the community for over 3 decades establishing a reputation for serving children with cultural creative 
experiences and workshops that translate to lifelong Museum goers. Through our cultural workshops offered to 
schools, libraries and organizations you get the opportunity to get an immersive and inspiring experience at our 
museum that corresponds with a learning and creative hands-on activity in our classrooms. It is the mission and 
focus of these cultural workshops to highlight and educate some of our most treasured arts and cultures in Latin 

America.”  (museo.org) The address is:  861 Santa Fe Dr, Denver, CO 80204  The time of this event will be 

from 8:30-2:00p.m.   

       The cost of this event is $27.00 per student.  It is $15.00 which includes museum admission 

and workshop supplies.  In addition to the art workshop they will also be completing a STEAM project:  

 

Additional information about the workshop and museum is located on the last page of this form.  The other 

$12.00 will be to cover the cost of the bus to Denver.  This fee will be due by (Tuesday, Oct. 15) We will 

be eating lunch at a nearby park prior to catching the bus back to campus.  Therefore, please make 

sure that your child brings both a morning snack and a sack lunch that will not spoil without 

refrigeration.  Please be at the BLPA parking lot by 11:30 a.m.  Note:  The bus will promptly 

leave at 9:00, so any students that arrive after 8:50 will not be attending.   

* Please send the signed permission slip no later than Tuesday, Oct. 15.    

       The children are very excited. We hope that all of them will be able to attend. 

   Sincerely, 

Sra. Aguilar and Mrs. Oquendo   

kaguilar@blracademy.org  eoquendo@blracademy.org 

mailto:kaguilar@blracademy.org
mailto:eoquendo@blracademy.org


Note:  A QR code will be available and sent out to do an on-line permission slip and On-line payment for this 

field trip on MONDAY.  However, due to the close due date it will be better for this 1st club field trip to send in 

this paper permission slip with a check made out to BLPA or Cash.  Sorry for the inconvenience and fast turn 

over for the due date. 

 

Field Trip Permission Slip 

 

_____ I do  ______ I do not (Check one) 

 

Give permission for my child:___________________________________ to 

Attend the field trip to:  El Museo De Las Americas located at 861 Santa Fe Dr, Denver, CO 80204   

Date of trip:  10/30/2024.  We will be departing from BLPA parking lot at 9:00 and we will be 

returning to the school by 2:15 p.m. 

 

_______ I give my child permission to ride the bus and attend the workshop at the El Museo 

De Las Americas. 

 

 

PARENT/Guardian SIGNATURE:  ________________________________________________ 

If you have any questions, feel free to e-mail me at kaguilar@blracademy.org  or 
mrodriguez@blracademy.org 

 

Additional Information Needed: 

 

Please provide your contact information: 
 

Name:____________________________  Student name:  ____________________________ 

 

Cell Phone number:______________________________ 

 

e-mail:  ___________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:kaguilar@blracademy.org
mailto:mrodriguez@blracademy.org


 

 

Here is a little information about the museum and workshop, feel free to learn more on their website:  

https://museo.org/ 
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